
Public Notice 

Pursuant to Section 120-w of the New York State General Municipal Law, the Village of 
Rockville Centre (Nassau County) hereby gives notice that on February 25, 2019 the 
Village has issued a Request For Proposals (RFP) For Solid Waste Disposal Services.  
Interested companies may access the RFP at www.rvcny.gov .   
 
Sealed responses to the RFP must be submitted in writing, on the forms provided, to 
the contact person identified below, no later than 11:00am. on March 11, 2019.   
 
Copies of the RFP are also available at:  Rockville Centre Public Library, 221 North 
Village Avenue, Rockville Centre, New York, and Rockville Centre Village Hall, One 
College Place, Rockville Centre, New York.. 
 
Contact Person:  Kathy McMahon, PO Box 950, Rockville Centre, NY 11571   
Fax: (516) 678-9306, E-mail: kmcmahon@rvcny.us 
 
   BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
   VILLAGE OF ROCKVILLE CENTRE 
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